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Federation of Community Councils 
1057 West Fireweed Lane, Suite 100 
Anchorage, AK 99503 

 

Dear Community Council Representatives, 
 

Spring is upon us, homeowners are planning improvements, and City Hall is reviewing Anchorage’s 
needs for capital improvements.  Many of you recall that the Community Council Survey is the first 
step in this process.  My administration relies on community council guidance when identifying, 
considering, and prioritizing Anchorage’s capital projects.   
 
The way we do this is through the Community Council Survey.  Through this survey, city government 
develops the 2025-2030 Capital Improvement Budget/Program (CIB/CIP).  We want Community 
Councils to provide an overall priority ranking of all capital projects in their area, as well as suggest 
additional projects. Projects listed are those currently included in the approved 2024-2029 Capital 
Improvement Program (CIP).  Please keep projects on this list for future years if your project is not 
selected. 

 
The survey will be available online beginning April 15, 2024 at 
https://www.muni.org/communitycouncilsurveys/homepage/ . The deadline to complete the survey is 
June 15, 2024. 

 
Community councils play a pivotal role in advancing the needs of their communities and promoting 
the overall well-being of Anchorage. The 2023 Project Anchorage Task Force underscored the 
importance of refining Anchorage's geographic districts, offering recommendations aimed at 
enhancing community cohesion and engagement. I urge you to peruse the Task Force's Final 
Report for insights (https://www.muni.org/Pages/Project-Anchorage.aspx).  

 
On behalf of Anchorage, I want to thank you for your service and sense of civic responsibility.  I 
appreciate your insight into our community, and I want to make sure that your voice is heard on 
capital spending and other important matters facing our fair city. 

 
Best, 

 

 
Mayor Dave Bronson 
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